
To:  Deering Board of Selectmen 
 
From:  Chief Andy Anderson 
 
Date:  1 February 2010  
 
Subject: Monthly Report 
 
 
This month’s report will cover the period from 1 January to 31 January 2010.  The 
Deering Fire and Rescue responded to 22 calls during the month. 
 
All apparatus is in service at this time. 
 
Firefighter Byron Aubrey has resigned from the Department for personal reasons.  
 
Firefighter Bill Bannister has successfully completed his Basic Level Emergency Medical 
Technician class.  Several other members who were due for recertification have also 
completed their bi-annual practical exams. 
 
With the beginning of the New Year we have decided to have at least one training 
session for Fire and one for EMS each month.  Acute Coronary Syndrome was the EMS 
training for January.  The topic was instructed by Lieutenant Cindy Gidley. 
 
For Fire Training we watched a video that was produced and distributed by the New 
Hampshire Fire Academy.  The presentation recounts the events of a building fire that 
occurred last year in Durham that nearly claimed the lives of four Newmarket 
Firefighters.  
 
Since the recent months have reflected an increase in Mutual Aid requests for our 
Ambulance, I have created an additional call summary that specifies our medical 
responses for each month.  
 
The Fire and Rescue Call Summary, Ambulance Call Summary, and Apparatus Report 
for the month of January are attached.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Chief Andy Anderson 
Deering Fire and Rescue 
 
 
Cc: File 
 Assistant Chief C. Ladue 
 Deputy Chief J. Tramontozzi 
 
 
 
 
 
 


